
NAKED JESUS DISPLAY CANCELLED
Responding to news that the naked chocolate Jesus that was to
be displayed at the Roger Smith Hotel during Holy Week has
been cancelled, is Catholic League president Bill Donohue:

“While we are delighted with the outcome, we are not pleased
with the comments of the gallery’s creative director, Matt
Semler.  For him to say that our objection to this outrageous
display constitutes hate speech and is the equivalent of a
fatwa shows how deliriously irresponsible this man is.

“Because we did not like the way the Roger Smith Hotel handled
the decision to drop the display, we have no intention of
contacting  the  500  organizations  that  we  alerted  to  this
assault on Christian sensibilities to inform them that the
exhibition has been cancelled.”

https://www.catholicleague.org/naked-jesus-display-cancelled/

